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20th May 2020 
 
Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers, 
 
Extended Project 
On Thursday 21st May and Friday 22nd May, there will not be any work set from subject teachers.  
Instead, the time will be allocated to the completion of the Extended Project that Year 7 students 
have been doing in recent weeks.  They will have two days to fully complete the project before the 
deadline of 3pm on Friday.  Instructions and video clips were distributed to students after Easter. 
Students can upload the project to their enrichment teacher on Google Classroom.  However, if it 
cannot be uploaded, then your son/daughter can bring it to school and place it on the table by the 
main hall entrance.  This must be done before 3pm on Friday 22nd May. 
 
T5 Award Passport 
It would be great to have as many students as possible complete the T5 Award Passport and they 
may need a bit of help and guidance from parents.  The passport itself is where the students 
summarise how they have met each section of the award. 
 
The 5 sections are: 
 
Excellence – students will need to confirm if they reached any of the criteria in the booklet.   This 
section is more difficult to complete so if in doubt, please send the booklet in with this section left 
blank – we can check our records for reports, attendance etc. 
 
Character, Perseverance and Community – as normal with the sections needing to be completed. 
 
Progression - The Extended Project covers the ‘Progression’ part of the Award.  
  
The different sections will need to be signed off by an adult.  This can be you or another family 
member once the section has been completed.  Please look at the T5 Award Passport for guidance. 
Students need to upload their evidence on Google Classroom and summarise how they have passed 
each section in the T5 Passport before Friday 5th June. 
 
Exercise books 
 
Students can collect new exercise books from the table outside of the main hall entrance between 
9am and 3pm. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Mr Major 
Principal 

http://www.tomlinscoteschool.com/

